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MEMORANDUM

TO: Land Use and Transportation Committee 

CC: Erica Major, Assistant Clerk, Board of Supervisors
 

FROM: 2022-2023 Youth Commission 

DATE: Tuesday, November 8th, 2022 

RE: SUBJECT: REFERRAL FROM BOARD OF SUPERVISORS File No. 221031 
 

At its virtual meeting on Monday, November 7th, 2022, the Youth Commission took the 
following recommendation on File No. 221031: 

1. Youth Commissioners voted to support Resolution reflecting the intent of the Board of 
Supervisors to establish a Pacific Islander Cultural District to commemorate historical sites, 
preserve existing spaces, and plan for thriving and vibrant communities to celebrate Pacific 
Islander culture in the Visitacion Valley and Sunnydale neighborhoods. 

2. The Youth Commission recognizes that the small businesses in the parameters of the 
future Pacific Islander Cultural District will benefit greatly from the establishment of the 
Pacific Islander Cultural District 

3. The historical analysis in the resolution was a contributing factor for the Youth Commission 
supporting this intent and is very impressed by the amount of research and data given to 
advocate on the establishment of the Pacific Islander Cultural District. 

4. The Youth Commission is eager to hear about how this intent to establish the Pacific 
Islander Cultural District will impact CBO’s serving youth and youth who identify as Pacific 
Islander.  

*** 

Please do not hesitate to contact Youth Commissioners or Youth Commission staff (415) 554- 
6446 with any questions. Thank you. 


